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Contact: Senator Pfaff, (608) 266-5490 

 

Sen. Pfaff announces the acceptance of Mia Jaynes to the 2022 Senate Scholar 

Program 

(Onalaska, WI)— This afternoon, Senator Brad Pfaff (D-Onalaska) announced that Mia Jaynes 

from Kickapoo Area Schools has been chosen to participate in the 2022 Senate Scholar Program. 

High school juniors and seniors from around Wisconsin will participate in a week-long, intensive 

program at the State Capitol with sessions in January, February, and March. Jaynes will be 

attending March 6-11. 

Senator Pfaff said of the announcement, “Congratulations to Ms. Jaynes on putting together an 

outstanding application. I look forward to having her join me in the Capitol as she represents 

western Wisconsin.”  

The Senate Scholar Program’s rigorous curriculum is two-fold. First, the students are introduced 

to many facets of the legislative process. They meet with legislative support agencies, legislative 

staff, the Governor’s staff, a Supreme Court Justice, media members, lobbyists, and University 

of Wisconsin-Madison faculty members.  

Students will then put their knowledge into action. When the Senate is on the floor, Scholars will 

staff the session under the direction of the Senate Sergeant at Arms’ office. The week’s events 

culminate in a Senate Scholar committee hearing on a bill drafted by the students.   

### 

Senator Brad Pfaff represents the 32nd Senate District, which includes La Crosse, Vernon, 

Crawford, and southern Monroe County. 

 

 


